
 
                                                                                                                                                 
 
Chief Of Police 
City of Mebane 

 
To Apply 
The recruitment and selection process for the Chief of Police position is being managed by 
Developmental Associates, LLC. To apply for the Chief of Police position please apply 
https://www.governmentjobs.com/careers/developmentalassociates and click on Chief of Police- 
City of Mebane, NC title. To learn more about the selection process, visit 
https://developmentalassociates.com/client-openings select “Client Openings” and scroll down 
to “Important Information for Applicants.” All applications must be submitted online via the 
Developmental Associates application portal, NOT the City Employment Application, nor any 
other external website; it is not sufficient to send only a resume. Resumes and cover letters must 
be uploaded with the application. Applicants are encouraged to apply by February 27, 2023. 
Successful semi-finalists will be invited to participate in virtual interviews and skill evaluation on 
March 27-28, 2023 Candidates are encouraged to reserve these dates for virtual meetings 
should they be invited to participate.  
 
(Please reference this brochure for more insight on the Chief of Police position)  
https://cityofmebanenc.gov/documents/police-chief-brochure/ 
 
 
All inquiries should be emailed to hiring@developmentalassociates.com.   
 
The City of Mebane is an Equal Opportunity Employer and apart of the Equal Employment 
Opportunity Program. 
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